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Summary 
 
Members are asked to consider the results of the TAL Staff Survey, in accordance 
with the recommendation from the review of Tees Active. 
 
Detail 
 
1. Members will recall that during the recent review of Tees Active, the 
 Committee requested the results of the Tees Active Staff Survey.  The 
 relevant extract from the report and recommendation were as follows: 
 
 ‘TAL has undertaken a comprehensive Staff Survey, and the Committee 
 planned to incorporate the results of the survey into the review.  The 
 Committee accept that production of the survey results and analysis was 
 postponed due to ongoing preparation work in relation to the imminent major 
 capital schemes and so they were not available within the timescale of the 
 Committee’s work.  The Committee request that they are made available at a 
 future meeting of the Committee, and so recommend: 
 
 R7.  that Tees Active should provide the results of their staff survey to 
 the Arts, Leisure and Culture Select Committee as soon as they are 

 available, and that any issues arising from consideration of these 
 results be investigated through the established SBC/Tees Active 

 Management Group.’ 
 
 
2. A summary of the staff survey is now available and is attached at Appendix 1, 
 and Steve Chaytor will be in attendance at the meeting. 
 
3. The full Action Plan setting out how the agreed recommendations from the 
 review will be achieved will be brought to a future meeting of the Committee, 
 following consideration of the report by Tees Active Board on 8 June. 
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